
 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref No: 
 
 
 
27 October 2006 
 
Mr Russell Dumas 
Director Gas and Rail Access 
Economic Regulation Authority 
PO Box 8469 
Perth  BC  WA  6849 
 
 
Dear Mr Dumas 
 

REVIEW OF WESTNET RAIL’S 
FLOOR AND CEILING COSTS FOR CERTAIN RAIL LINES 

 
ARTC SUBMISSION 

 
Please find attached a submission prepared by the Australian Rail Track 
Corporation in response to your review of the WestNet Rail’s proposed floor 
and ceiling costs for certain rail lines. 
 
The submission contains no information that ARTC would consider 
commercial-in-confidence.  
 
For further information regarding the preparation of this submission, could 
you please contact Mr Jason Cameron, (08) 8217 4332 (Ph), (08) 8217 4578 
(Fax), jcameron@artc.com.au (Email). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Marchant 
Chief Executive Officer 
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